Botero says goodbye to Berlin, Colombia thanks Germany!

This week the exhibition of monumental sculptures by Colombia’s great artist Fernando Botero in Berlin ends, one of the main cultural events organized by the Colombian Government in the past years. 
The Colombian Embassy and the whole country are wholly satisfied with the exhibition. We would like to particularly emphasize the support we received from Berlin’s city authorities, all the sponsors and the unconditional commitment of the Galerie Thomas. 

During two months, more than 400,000 people have come to visit the sculptures and have interacted with them, achieving the purpose of the artist: art should be public and accessible to everybody.  
For many, Fernando Botero is the most important living artist in the world. There is no doubt about it in Colombia and this fills us with pride and delight. Our purpose was to let culture, art, creativity and the highest aesthetic level speak about Colombia. 

Botero says goodbye to Berlin. We hope to have him back very soon. 

Colombia thanks Germany for all the enthusiasm and the support we received. 

Thank you Berlin, thank you Botero! 
